
From the Editor … August 2015

Dear Evergreener’s

We are nearing the end of the year and it seems our rain is being sent little

bit at a time. Thank you to all who are mindful that we need to save water

everyday and that every drop counts. There are exciting events taking place

in our village this November starting with the Crafts and Hobbies fair on 3

November. Please invite your family and friends to join us. Pippa Hudson

from Cape Talk held her lunch time show in the village on 10 October. She

commented on the smiling faces she saw everywhere that tell the story of a

happy village  Kind to Hearing will be available to residents the first

Thursday of every month from 10-13h00 in the boardroom. Please book a

slot with Amanda. Sean Petersen, Grinnell security supervisor will be

transferred to Evergreen Diep River from 2 November and Guy Mawika will

be joining our team as the new supervisor. We thank Sean for always being

polite, helpful and ready to greet everyone with a smile. We wish him all the

best for the future. Warm regards, Melanie.

Special Events to Diarise in November
*Wednesday, 1-Rescom @ 8:30am
*Wednesday, 1-Fire Safety Talk @ 3pm by Elroy Blouws from Fire & Rescue Fish Hoek Fire Station
*Thursday, 2-IEC Registration of residents new to Muizenberg area for elections in 2019
*Thursday, 2-Kind to hearing from 10h00-13h00 in boardroom. Book with Amanda
*Friday, 3-Crafts & Hobbies Fair: 2h30-5h00
*Tuesday, 7-Importance of recycling by Angela Raynardt-Mpact Recycling @ 11am
*Tuesday, 7-Presentation: Life as a journey by Rev Roux Malan: Clinical-Pastoral Therapist and life Coach 
@3pm
*Thursday, 9-Bingo @ 5pm (R30: Book & pay reception)
*Friday. 10-Tulbagh Tourism with Wittedrift Manor House presentation @ 3pm. RSVP by 8 November for 
catering
*Wednesday, 15-Talk by Wouter: The power of photography at Red Cross Children's Hospital @ 5pm (Main 
TV)
*Thursday,16-Winetasting with Winkelshoek @ 3pm. RSVP by 10 November. Cost R15
*Tuesday, 21-Fouriesburg Senior Travels @3pm. Tours for 2018

November 2017

A warm welcome to the newest 

members of the Evergreen family……

*Reiner & Brigitte Gust  (Apart 233)

*Chris Roberts  (Apart 311)

*Pat Swilling & Trish Lewis (Unit 64)

We remember those we have lost......

•Beryl Hillier (Apart 14)

This “wandering spider” was found 
wandering on the steps at reception. 

We gently put him back in the 
boardwalk where he belongs.



Mogamat Dickson from Louisvale Wines entertained the residents with not just 
wine tasting but also singing on his recent visit to Muizenberg. 

Jim Raubenheimer presented him with an award for his outstanding service 
excellence.

The Rummikub group got together to braai and celebrate Minnie Retief’s birthday. They 
had an absolute ball with lots of fun. 

Line dancing classes are held every Thursday between 
10-11am with Shereen Bruinders, the instructor. A 

great activity to boost health and vitality. 

A Vitality Wellness day was held in 
the village on 15 September 

Our very own Lizzy 
who has found a 

home at the 
beautiful garden 
pots outside the 
Lifestyle Centre.

There are many in 
the village. Please 

drive carefully.



The “Oefen Afrikaans” group got together for the 
first time in September. They had an enjoyable 

afternoon and will be meeting on the last Tuesday of 
every month at 3pm. Please join them if you would 
like to learn to speak Afrikaans or practise what you 

already know.

“Tears” visited the Care Centre and 
brought along two lovable furry 

companions.

The Evergreen Choir hosted a Spring concert on Sunday 1st October.  Their invited guest 
artists included the Cape Choir directed by Hein van der Geyn, The Mthembu-Salter brothers 
Jazz Duo and the Thokozani Quartet from Khayalitsha.  Well done to all who participated and 

to Claire Mortimer for arranging the proceedings. 
Our own Evergreen Choir were marvellous!!



Laughter is good medicine.  Enjoy !

Pharmacist to a customer: "Sir, please understand, to buy an anti-
depression pill you need a proper prescription...simply showing 
your marriage certificate and wife's picture is not enough." 

  

A bookseller conducting a market survey asked a woman "Which 
book has helped you most in your life?" 
The woman replied "My husband’s cheque book!" 

  

A prospective husband in a book store "Do you have a book called, 
"Husband: the Master of the House"? 

Sales Girl: Certainly Sir, you'll find it under 'Fiction and Comics’ on 
the 1st floor! 

  

Someone asked an old man: “Even after 70 years, you still call your 
wife darling, honey, luv... What’s the secret?" 

Old man: "I forgot her name and I’m scared to ask her." 

  

Wife: I wish I was a newspaper so I’d be in your hands all day. 
Husband: I too wish that you were a newspaper...so I could have a 
new one every day! 

  

Husband to wife: Today is a fine day. Next day he says: Today is a 
fine day. Again, the next day, he says the same thing: Today is a 
fine day. Finally, after a week, the wife can’t take it and asks her 
husband "Since last week, you have been saying, 'Today is a fine 
day’. I am fed up. What’s the matter?" 

Husband: "Last week when we had an argument, you said, 'I will 
leave you one fine day.’ I was just trying to make sure you 
remembered" 
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